
 

 

2nd May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 - Picnic in the Park 

 

 

On Monday 22nd May, Year 6 would like to spend the afternoon at Sanderstead Rec. to 
celebrate the end of the SATs.  The plan is to take lunch to the Rec. around 12:00 and 
spend the afternoon playing games and generally having a relaxing time. We will be 

returning to school by the end of the day, ready for a 3:15pm dismissal.   

 

Children are welcome to bring appropriate footwear for playing sports. 

 

If you are happy for your child to leave school premises to join in the celebrations, please 
go to School Gateway to give consent by Monday 15th May.  Also, please be aware that 
children will need to bring a packed lunch.   It will be a good idea to ensure that they 
come to school with a water bottle, a hat and sun cream on the day.  In the event of 
extremely bad weather, we will remain in school but ensure we have a fun afternoon! 

 

A reminder that the children are welcome to come into school at 8.30am for 
breakfast from Tuesday 9th May-Friday 12th May for our tradition of SATs 

breakfast. Food will be provided.  

 

Thank you, 

 

The Year 6 team 


